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June 2 
 
Hi Folks, 
If you're free and interested in some great 
community conversation please join us at 10 am 
tomorrow morning for Coffee Hour on Zoom 
meeting. 

We also have services on Saturday morning at 
10 am - same numbers. Our get together last 
Friday evening at 5 pm was such a great way to 
welcome Shabbat and to start the weekend with 
the sweetness of wine, challah and candle 
lighting. We will definitely do it again, often!!! 
 
Our world is in such a state right now. It's 
almost too much to take in. Peaceful protests 
turning into anarchic outbreaks all over our 
country. The virus has now become the second 
story on the news. The shaking is rattling the 
foundations of our society. And I ask of you to 
think about what I ask of myself. To stay strong 
and healthy, to take care of yourself and 
everyone else you safely can. Reach out if you 
feel you need support. Call a friend,  call a 
relative, call your rabbi...don't deal with this 
alone. Refuse to fall victim to the ongoing 
monstrous political response... I know it is hard 
and I know we can do it. 
SO please join us as we gather on Zoom for the 

 

 

 

 

  



supportive embrace of our Ahavath Sholom 
family. No one can make believe, even for a 
minute, that this isn't happening. Love and 
listening and support are what we have to offer 
each other. 
With love and prayers for a radical change for 
the better, Barbara 
 
 
  

  

  

Quick Links 
 Reconstructionist Movement 
Grinspoon Culture Connect 

Jewish Federation of the Berkshires 
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